
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

 

             

 12 Years in Papanui 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                                  September 2015                                                     

More famous people have been hiring costumes from Petticoat Lane! Did you see the fabulous 
cloaks worn by the 3 Mayors at the Hokonui Fashion Awards? We have many unique pieces – 
come in and see what might work for your special event. 
                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 

 

  
September 3rd 2015 we celebrate 12 years of 
successful business at our wonderful store in 
Papanui. 
Each year the milestone becomes more 
important as we have grown to become the 
best costume hire in Christchurch with a 
significant collection of unique costumes and 
accessories. 
Our highly experienced staff  know our stock 
well and are very creative when required to 
put together outfits that are not your stock 
standard issue. 
Big thanks to all our customers in CHCH and 
nationally who keep our business thriving by 
doing business with us. 

 1960s  Accessories 
One of the best eras ever for swinging   

a party together at the last minute. 
So many costume 
accessory bits that 
can finish your 
costume without 
breaking the $$$$ 
budget. 

 

    

 
New at Petticoat Lane for the Spring party season are these ‘oh so bright and shiny’ NEW Go Go 

platform boots. Variety of sizes available -  8, 9, 10.  Call ahead on 354 3507 

and pre-book these for the weekends to avoid disappointment.  

 

  

Are You A Facebook Follower? 
Do it now …. join us on Petticoat Lane Costume Hire Christchurch ….SEND US YOUR COSTUME 

PHOTOS …..even better if you’ve had a GREAT IN STORE EXPERIENCE – write us a wee 

FACEBOOK REVIEW! 
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